Northwinds Elementary:

We celebrated our beach day on April 21. Sue Lee and Melissa Brings came to help us
hand out leis. Some of the comments from that day were:

"This is the best day ever."

In response to me saying welcome to beach day one student said, "Why would we go
to the beach when we are having fun at school?"

One student went up to Sue and Melissa and personally thanked them over and over
for coming and making the day so fun.




